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Deerfield Youth Baseball and Softball Association
November 19, 2012

Directors in Attendance:  Lew Bricker, Karen Chanan, Paul Chanan, Mike Danielewicz, Jeff Fjeldheim, Greg Geren, Adam Gold, Greg Marvy, Todd Rubin, Victor Rudo, Beth Sciaretta, Jeff Shamberg, Tom Shapira, Harry Steindler, and Michelle Wasserstrom.
Commissioner called the meeting to order.
The minutes of the meetings of October 15 and November 5, 2012 were approved.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fields.  Mr. Fjeldheim reported on the Park District light bill.  He intends to have discussions with the Park District to increase predictability of the bill, going forward, as well as Park District expenditures on fields.  He informed the Board that there will be new base line system on the fields this Spring.
House Baseball.  Following a discussion, the Board approved additional members of the Baseball Committee.
Registration.  For registrations, the Board approved the elimination of the early bird discount (a $40 discount) after February 1st.  There will be no change in price for T-ball.  
Director of Publicity.  Mr. Bricker indicated that two candidates are being interviewed and will be brought to the Board for approval.
Golf Outing.  Ms. Chanan indicated that we were reconsidering the event or may move the event to a weekend afternoon in the Fall.  
Budget.  The Board reviewed the budget.  Mr. Bricker noted the work to adjust the travel fees and Mr. Gold discussed the rationale behind those changes.  The Board discussed a pro rata allocation of Park District costs between House and Travel Baseball and discussed the process for game cancellations.  The Board approved a fee to be imposed against any refunds, following registration.  The Board approved the proposed budget.
House Softball.  Clinics will start in the middle or end of February and Ms. Wasserstrom is looking for assistance from DHS.
Meeting adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Thomas B. Shapira
Secretary
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